
Warbstow Primary Academy and Nursery 

NEWSLETTER 25 -  Friday 1st April 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

We are very nearly at the end of term, it seems to have flown by! We’re very much looking forward to a lovely 

end of term week next week, we have some lovely activities planned for the children next week, some of 

which are a surprise.  Further information is below. 

We are though, saying good bye to Mr Turnham and Ella next week, it will be a fond farewell but we will miss 

them of course. 

I am really pleased to be able to invite you all into school to meet with me and hear about our plans for  

September and the exciting learning opportunities that will take place.  It will be a chance for you to finally 

hear my vision for Warbstow and ask any questions that you  may have.  Myself and Mr Turnham are really 

looking forward to meeting you then.  We will also serve tea and cake, all the more reason to come along!

Parents Consultation—Tuesday 5th April 2.30pm in the Community Hall. 

Keep an eye of facebook and twitter for photo news of the children’s days at school. 

Wishing you a lovely, sunny weekend. 

Mrs Bancroft 

“Working, Learning and Achieving Together” 

Easter Celebrations - Thursday 7th April 

We will be re-instating the Warbstow Egg Roll, this is very exciting!  Please can 

each child bring a decorated hard boiled egg into school on Thursday ready for 

the roll.  The children have been busy designing their eggs…. 

We will also be hosting an Easter Egg hunt during the afternoon. 

 

 

Warbstow’s Fun Run—Wednesday 6th April 

We are excited to announce that we will be holding a Fun Run for all the children to take part in on  

Wednesday 6th April. Please make sure PE kits including spare socks are in school every day.  

Surprise Fun Day—Friday 8th April 

We have planned a surprise fun day to celebrate the end of term and spread some cheer at the end of a  

challenging term for us all.  The children can wear their own clothes, please make sure they are warm clothes. 



Platinum Jubilee fundraiser 

In celebration of the Queens Platinum Jubilee the children have been creating some wonderful artwork that 

can be made into commemorative mugs and tea towels featuring the official jubilee logo. £1 of every sale 

will come back into school. Please complete the forms link below by Thursday 7th April with your contact 

details to receive access to the ordering portal via Xmas4schools.  

https://forms.office.com/r/6y0SCG7LUg 

RNLI Assembly 

This morning children in KS2 took part in an assembly by the RNLI on beach 

safety. They were told where it is they should swim and take surf or body 

boards and how to identify these areas. What to do if they got into difficulty in 

the water and asked to only go to the beach with an adult. Some of the children 

then got to dress up as lifeguards and look at some of the safety equipment 

they use.  

Details of when local beaches with be lifeguarded is attached with this  

newsletter.  

Lunches 

Please ensure all lunches for next week are ordered by Sunday 3rd March. Reminder texts on Sundays will 

no longer be sent.   

All Stars Cricket 

The lighter evenings and better weather is here! Which can only 

mean one thing... It's time for cricket!  

 All Stars (5-8 year olds) and Dynamos (8-11 year olds) are back in 

Cornwall for Summer 2022!  

All Stars sign up link: https://www.allstarscricket.co.uk  

Dynamos sign up link: https://www.dynamoscricket.co.uk  

 

https://eur02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.allstarscricket.co.uk%2F&data=04%7C01%7Cjo.shute%40warbstow.org.uk%7Cc01ce0d68b2745878ca108da13c7c3ae%7C199653adc1564a05bad3084c1a30b618%7C0%7C0%7C637844045939468796%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d
https://eur02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.dynamoscricket.co.uk%2F&data=04%7C01%7Cjo.shute%40warbstow.org.uk%7Cc01ce0d68b2745878ca108da13c7c3ae%7C199653adc1564a05bad3084c1a30b618%7C0%7C0%7C637844045939468796%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8


Dates 

5 April 22—Parents’ consultation—2.30pm 

6 April 22—Warbstow Fun Run 

7 April 22—Egg rolling and Easter egg hunt 

11 – 22 April 22 – EASTER HOLIDAYS 

26 April 22—Eden Project trip, Class 3 

30 May – 3 June 22 – HALF TERM 

6 June 22 – Queens Jubilee Bank Holiday 

29 June—1 July 22—YHA Residential, Y5 & Y6 

26 July 22 – LAST DAY OF TERM 

Job Opportunity 

JOB ALERT! If you are multi-skilled, have a ‘can do’ attitude and are looking for a new challenge, then the 

Aspire Academy Trust is currently recruiting SITE MANAGERS across the Trust. Aspire is a family-friendly em-

ployer and offers a competitive salary and clear career progression paths. Full or part time positions are 

available, and apprenticeships will also be considered. For an informal chat about the roles available, or to 

arrange a visit to an Aspire academy, please contact the Estates Manager Alastair on 07769 200049 or  

Estates Administrator Natasha on 07759 851076. Alternatively, send an email to 

alastair.sneddon@iaspire.net.  


